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1. The inspector has already made clear that he does not wish to receive 

representations on the content of the White Paper. 

 

2. The White Paper will be the subject of consultation until May 2017.   It sets 

out the possible direction of travel for Government policy in the field of 

housing and plan-making but has not definitively confirmed how national 

planning policy or legislation will change, if at all.     

 

3. The Council does not consider that the White Paper raises any new matters 

that would require us to offer any modifications to its Local Plan and, on this 

basis, does not propose to respond to the assertions made in other 

representations received about the White Paper.  
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